fn bfa Federation of New Brunswick Faculty Associations

fa ppu n b Féderation des associations de professeures et professeurs d’université du Nouveau-Brunswick

April 23, 2025

Via Email

Ms. Beth Creary, Chair
Carleton University Board of Governors
bethcreary@cunet.carleton.ca

Dr. Wisdom Tettey,
Carleton University President and Vice-Chancellor
WisdomTettey@cunet.carleton.ca

Dear Ms. Creary and Dr. Tettey:

I’m writing to you on behalf of the Federation of New Brunswick Faculty Associations
(FNBFA). )

The FNBFA represents the interests of 1,500 professors, contract academic staff,
professional librarians and researchers at New Brunswick's four public universities and we
urge the university’s administration and Board of Governors in the strongest terms to return
to the bargaining table in good faith and to prioritize a resolution that respects the vital role
CUASA members play in fulfilling Carleton’s mission.

The future success of Carleton requires prioritizing commitments to research and academic
excellence. This begins with a fair and equitable collective agreement with workers who

provide the labour of research and teaching.

Sincerely,

ﬁ, &};ﬁ?vbkgkwl,

Jean Sauvageau
President

cc. CUASA (cuasa@cuasa.ca)
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